
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

          28th July 21 

 

THE JUDICIAL SECRETARY 

P O BOX 119 

ACCRA 

 

RE: REQUEST FOR NOMINATIONS OF MEMBERS OF THE ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE ON NOMINATION OF JUDGES OF THE INTERNATIONAL 

CRIMINAL COURT 

 

I write with reference to the letter from the Office of the Attorney-General ILD/SCR/077/VOL.5TJ 

dated 13th July 2021 in which the Chief Justice nominated me to apply for the position mentioned 

above. 

 

Please find attached the Application for nomination, the statement of qualification and my 

curriculum vitae for onward submission to the Office of the Attorney-General and Minister of 

Justice. 

 

Thank you. 

 

JUSTICE DENNIS ADJEI 

JUSTICE OF THE COURT OF APPEAL 

 


